
POLICY ON HIRING OF UNDER-REPRESENTED FACULTY 
 
The need to be competitive when hiring women and faculty from under-represented groups requires 
that we be able to meet market salary demands.  Our ability to negotiate salary with these individuals 
is difficult given our identification of salary line limits, which in many cases is not sufficient to attract 
well qualified faculty from under-represented groups. 
 
Therefore, Fort Hays State University will institute the following procedure: 
 
 When negotiating salary with a candidate from an identified under-represented group, the college 

dean will inform the provost of the salary requirement and the ability of the dean to meet salary 
requirements. 

 
 If the salary line does not contain enough dollars to meet the salary desired by the candidate, the 

dean, can be authorized by the provost to meet the salary requirement. 
 
 Funds to meet these additional salary requirements will be allocated prior to distribution of any 

merit salary dollars. 
 
Adopted by Cabinet 03/15/94 
 
 


